
REview

Aloha, Fellow Members and Non-Members

I have been away from the Region's activities because I got
married. But thanks to Gerard Simons & Steve Collins the past
few events came off without a hitch. Anyway, it seems that Solo
II program in Hawaii is in a very good position. It seems
likely that we will be continuing on the program as we have it
now, but we are open to any suggestions concerning the event.

Solo I will be staged on December 2. All of those interested
please contact me or Ed Kemper at 524-0330. Please pay in
advance, so that we will have a head count prior to the deadline
date of November 20.

The SCCA Hawaii Region election is in November.
positions will be open for nomination.

The following

Regional Executive
Asst. R.E.
Treasurer
Secretary
Three Members at Large

Solo II Chairman
Chief Timer
Chief Registor

If the membership finds me acceptable, I'm willing to continue
as your RE for 1985. Anyway, please vote and also forward any
suggestions.

Buckle up and drive safely.
Peter Chung

WHAT'S HAPPENING

Yes, there will be a Driver's School on October 28 at the
Stadium parking. Registration starts at 9:30. Each driver will
have ground school lecture. After the lecture, 3 or 4 different
special instructions will be given by experienced drivers.
Later, each driver will be given runs through a course, a few of
them will be with an experienced driver. The cost is $12.50.

The championship series is coming to an end. Next month
the current standings will be published. Any driver who wishes
to compete in the championship series must have competed in at
least five events by Feb 1985, and have finished in the top five
in his class. Special prizes will be given to the winner of the
run off.

Plans are shaping up for the Turtle Bay Rally and Concours
d'Elegance. The tentative date is April 27-28, 1985. We
expect a lot of club participation. There will be special
trophies for the car clubs with the greatest number of
participants. More later.


